
    

On behalf of the Executive Board of the Deputy Sheriffs’ 

Association of Pennsylvania we would like to wish the 

members Happy Holidays and Happy New Year. The Deputy 

Sheriffs’ Association of Pennsylvania appreciates the 1600 

Deputies who are our members. Hopefully in the upcoming 

year all Deputies in the Commonwealth will become members. 

Please keep checking our website www.dsap.org for updates 

and information. 

To our Associate members, thank you for supporting law 

enforcement and furthering this organization’s vision. 

To our Sponsors thank you for your generosity. Without your support this organization 

would not be able to further its goals. 

Please keep those members who have passed in our hearts and thoughts during this holiday 

season. And most of all may we all have a prosperous and safe New Year. 

Again thank you and God Bless. 

 

Fraternally Yours, 

 

Michael E. Mohn, President 

Deputy Sheriffs’ Association of Pennsylvania 

http://www.dsap.org/

